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From: Gavin McLaughlin 

Sent: 18 December 2024 14:18

To: Planning

Subject: Re: 2024/4644/P, Depot Point Management Suite 15-27 Britannia Street - TfL comments

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Camden Planning 

 

Thanks for consulting TfL on this planning application: 

 

2024/4644/P 

15-27 Depot Point, Management Suite Britannia Street London Camden WC1X 9AH  

S.73 minor amendments application to vary condition 20 (approved drawings) of planning permission 

2012/3082/P, granted subject to a legal agreement on 11/09/2012 for 'Redevelopment of site and 

change of use from offices (Class B1)) and erection of a mixture of 5 - 6 storey high blocks to provide 

Sui Generis student accommodation (226 bedrooms) with associated performance space / gallery, 

communal areas and an external courtyard and 2 roof terraces; two Class C3 studio flats and one 

Class B1 office unit in basement'. Proposed minor amendments include internal reconfigurations to 

provide 1 new studio and 11 new cluster bed units.   

 

There are no strategic transport impacts and we have no comments or objections. 

 

Best regards, 

Gavin McLaughlin MSc; MA; MRTPI   

Spatial Planning I City Planning  

 
For more information regarding TfL Spatial Planning, including TfL’s Transport assessment best practice guidance 

and pre-application advice please visit: https://tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/planning-

applications/pre-application-services   
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